
You are invited to the Tireman Bioswale Design Community Event 
hosted by the Detroit Water & Sewerage Department

What is the meeting about?
At this event, the Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD) invites the 
Far West Detroit neighborhood to help guide the redesign of the bioswales 
along Tireman Avenue. During this hands-on event, attendees will learn 
about different plants and receive information about construction progress 
on the Far West Detroit Stormwater Improvement Project.

Thursday, 
September 15, 2022
5:30 PM to 7:30 PM

Meeting Location Details
Rouge Park Lawn Area along 
Parkland & Tireman (Near the existing bioswales)

Parking available on-street, along Parkland

Want more 
information? 

Contact Anna Timmis at:
anna.timmis@detroitmi.gov

313.729.3230

www.detroitmi.gov/dwsd
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